
 

 

 

 

August 24, 2023 

 

 

Town of Highland Beach 

3616 S. Ocean Boulevard 

Highland Beach, FL  33487 

 

 

Attention:  David Richards; Water Plant Superintendent  

 

David, 

 

Please accept this letter as SHANNON CHEMICAL CORPORATION’S approval and acceptance 

allowing the Town of Highland Beach to piggyback off the City of Marco Island contract for the 

fiscal year 2023-2024.   

 

SHANNON CHEMICAL CORPORATION will supply the Town of Highland Beach with phosphate at 

a firm delivered price of $2.47/#.    

 

Respectfully, 

SHANNON CHEMICAL CORPORATION 

 

 

Daniel C. Flynn 

President 
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